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Thanks to Mattias for a great evening with introduction to Infiniband last week. 
For the ones who wants to get a deeper understanding there will be a second opportunity 
later on. 

 
IT-HÖGSKOLANS DAY 
 
Our participation at IT-Högskolans day feels successful. Thanks to Mattias Fahlin and Eva 
who represented Lexher 
this time. It has generated several interests from students to do their LIA internship with us.  
At the moment we have one LIA-student at Lexher Tobias Dahl, and you can meet him in the 
office. 
 
 
RED HAT 
 
A new SLACK channel is created called # red hat. Join the channel to get Red Hat news and 
updates from the Red Hat world. 
 
 
MORE CAKE 
 
We celebrated new certification last week, where Erik Reidler succeeded with RHCSA 8, 
great work! 

 
CULTURE GROUP 
 
Do not forget to register your interest if you want to participate in our discussion group 
"Corporate Culture"  
which starts in early April. The topics will be how Lexher can be the best place to work, what 
behaviors we want to see,  
how we treat each other and share skills, etc. 
 
 
 

Have a great week! 
Lexher Team 
 


